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GV90+ Transition to New ColorGV90+ Transition to New Color

 
Dear Valued Distributor,
 
As a follow-up communication to an earlier bulletin (MB2107) sent on 4/1/21, Weil-
McLain started producing GV90+ boilers in the new gray colors. The beginning CPThe beginning CP
number is CP7925825.number is CP7925825.
 
Minor changes include:

Jacket color - from tan to gray, to align with the new color scheme of the
product portfolio (consistent with CG, GO, Evergreen Pro, SVF).
The addition of a built-in low water cut off functionality in the boiler control,
similar to the gray CGa, CGi and existing blue Series 6 EG gas water boilers.
Shipping carton label graphics (see below).

Everything else remains the same…the same boiler series and part numbers.
 
Click on link below to view the updated GV90+ brochure.

GV90+ BrochureGV90+ Brochure

https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/086cfef9-b962-4d4a-8a74-fe6d3a1e61ef.pdf


Since the boiler part numbers will remain the same, we added visual markings to the
GV90+ shipping carton label, highlighting the new gray color and low water cut off
features.   

As always, thank you for your continued support of Weil-McLain products and
services.

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/WMBoilers
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